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The Pembroke Regional Hospital Foundation’s third annual Auto Lotto for Healthcare has a 
winner! This year’s Auto Lotto did not disappoint, raising over $91,000 for the Pembroke Regional 
Hospital Foundation’s Cancer Care Campaign!   
 
Barbara Woods of Pembroke was named the grand prize winner in the draw which was held at 
Petawawa Toyota on November 24th at 12 p.m. and was streamed live on Facebook. After she 
was notified of her win, Barbara was asked to choose between the car and the cash, and she 
chose the 2022 Toyota Corolla Cross XLE AWD SUV – Congratulations Barbara!  
 
“We would like to say a big thank you to all of the incredible sponsors for their support and for 
helping make this fundraiser possible; Perri-Rae Boell & Associates The Co-operators, Petawawa 
Toyota, Roy & Associates, Brian Kendrick of Travel Only, Lindsey Cupelli – The Mortgage 
Advisors, Bumpy Roads Studio, MacKinnon Water Solutions, Mark Ryan – Via Capitale, and 
MyFM,” said Leigh Costello, PRHF Community Fundraising Specialist.  
 
In addition to the grand prize draw of the Toyota Corolla Cross, two Early Bird draws were also 
held. First, a Husqvarna Trio Package sponsored by Roy & Associates was won by Barbara 
Schoof. Second, a $3,000 Travel Gift Certificate donated by Brian Kendrick of Travel Only was 
won by Irene Perrault. 
 
Roger Martin, Executive Director of the PRH Foundation expressed excitement for the winner and 
for the incredible funds that were raised for local cancer care. “It felt like there was some amazing 
energy in Renfrew County as people were able to give back to a great cause while trying to win 
something so amazing. These dollars will help move us closer to the completion of our Cancer 
Care Campaign which has a goal of $3.5 million dollars,” Mr. Martin said, adding that the 
Foundation’s first-ever Community Christmas 50/50 Lottery has now launched with a chance to 
win more than $5,000 just in time for the holidays.   
 
Tickets for that draw are now available at www.PRH5050.ca and the grand prize draw will take 
place Tuesday, December 20th.  
 
Congratulations to all, and thank you for your incredible support! 
 
Donations to the PRH Foundation are welcome at any time by calling (613) 732-2811, extension 
7408 or visiting the PRHF website at www.prhfoundation.com.  
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Roger Martin, Executive Director 
Pembroke Regional Hospital Foundation  
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roger.martin@prh.email 
(613) 732-2811, extension 6223 
 
Connect with us on Social Media 
Facebook: @PembrokeRegionalHospitalFoundation 
Instagram: @prh.foundation 
LinkedIn: /prhfoundation 
Youtube: Pembroke Regional Hospital Foundation 
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